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Ref: PMA912 
 

                  
08/07/2020 
 

Road Closure on Breckland Road, Costessey (B198/22) - pavement 
maintenance 

 
Essential work will begin on Monday, 27 July 2020 to carry out pavement maintenance 
works on Breckland Road in Costessey. The work will take approximately six weeks to 
complete subject to weather conditions. 
 
To carry out the work safely it will be necessary to close Breckland Road to all through 
traffic and a signed diversion route will be in place. Access to properties within the closure 
will be maintained.  
 
Due to the nature of the work there will be times when sections of the road and pavement, 
including vehicular accesses to properties, will be temporarily unavailable. During these 
times residents are asked to park their vehicles at alternative locations. Anyone who has 
any specific access requirements can contact us using the email address below, or speak 
to the team on site, so these can be accommodated wherever possible. 
  
Work has been programmed to take place during school holidays to minimise disruption. 
Locations of the phased road closures can be found within this letter. The County Council 
thanks people for their patience while this pavement improvement work is carried out.  
 
The work which will cost approximately £58,000 will be carried out by Norfolk County 
Council’s Community and Environmental Services Department and their contractors. 
 
For Further Information 
Christopher Queen, Engineer, Norfolk County Council, highways@norfolk.gov.uk,  
 
 
Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council 
website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks 
 
 

 

If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, 
alternative format or in a different language please 
contact 0344 800 8020 or textphone 0344 800 8011 
and we will do our best to help. 
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